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To the planning Inspectorate concerned with Sizewell C & D Nuclear Power
Stations (SZC).

This is a final plea for common sense to be used with regard to EDF's plans to build the
two further nuclear power stations at Sizewell.

As I have stated previously this project is totally inappropriate for an area designated as
one of Outstanding Natural Beauty, it will obliterate or severely damage Sites of Special
Scientific Interest, and will cause great disturbance to other internationally important areas
of wildlife habitat that are close by.
What is the point of AONB's and SSSI's if they can be disregarded in this way?

The construction project will cause enormous disruption to the lives of everyone living
within many miles of the site for a minimum of 10 years and probably a great deal longer
if the track record of construction of EPR reactors is not rapidly improved. The mitigation
measures proposed by EDF are, frankly, a ' '.

As if all the above negative aspects of the project were not enough EDF have now
discovered that their requirement for fresh water far exceeds any possible local supply,
another indication that the local infrastructure is far short of that required.

The area is already in the front line for large construction projects associated with
Renewable Energy projects, particularly shore links to offshore wind farms, Sizewell C
construction on top of these will add greatly to the traffic and other logistic chaos in the
area. The renewable projects should have preference over Sizewell C which is totally
inappropriate for the site-which according to Government guidelines is only big enough for
a single reactor, not the two that are proposed. Also, the cost of power from Sizewell is
expected to be double that from renewable sources. Where is the economic sense in that?

Please do not approve this planning application.

Douglas G Bone.
 Rectory Rd. Middleton, Suffolk 




